
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses bilateral relations, region’s stability with
Kuwaiti Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the Ambassador of

the sisterly State of Kuwait, His Excellency Mr. Tariq Abdullah Al-Faraj on 5/9/2023, the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and the region, and the ways to serve the interests

of both countries.

His Eminence stressed the importance of dialogue to enhance the region’s stability and its

continuation for the people to enjoy their countries and illustrated that Iraq plays a pivotal

role in converging the views between the factions.


